
 Contact: 
 Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 
 Stanwood-Camano School District 
 26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292 
 360-629-1200 
 rfloyd@stanwood.wednet.edu 

 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  Student Field Trips 

 DATE:  June 20, 2023 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 Stanwood High School yearbook students request to attend the following event: 

 ●  NW Yearbook Summer Workshop - Yearbook, July 11-13, 2023, Tacoma, WA 

 Stanwood Elementary School’s 2023-24 fifth grade class requests to attend: 

 ●  Camp Seymour Outdoor Education - SES 5th grade, October 4-6, 2023, Gig Harbor, WA 

 Recommendation: That the Board approve the field trips for these student groups. 

 Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting 
 and is prepared for the future of their choice 
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